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Welcome New Members 

Clint Blowers from Chicago, IL has joined our club. He has a 1948 50 Series, Step Thru, 
Turtle Back.  He’s also the proud son of Curtis and Caroline Blowers.  
 
Dave and Paula Cline from Sherwood, MI have joined our club.  They have a 1959 Super 
Eagle and 1956 Vanguard Eagle conversion.   
 
Vito and Patricia Lumenta from Clinton Township, MI have joined our club.  Vito has a 
1957 Eagle that he has restored.  
 
We are very glad that all of you have recently signed up and we look forward to seeing 
you at future events.   

 

Meeting Minutes 

President Mike Niefert called the meeting to order on November 6 at 3:25 P.M at 
Turkeyville in Marshall, MI  
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Mike thanked Larry and Diana Edmondson for hosting the Thanksgiving Meeting, with 16 
members and one guest.  Mike welcomed Mack Hayes.    
  
A motion was made by Frankie Hayes to accept the minutes from the October meeting 
and was seconded by Carol Blowers.  The motion passed with a majority show of hands. 
  

Treasurer’s Report 

No treasurer’s report was given at this meeting.   
  

Old Business  

Paul Jones would like to know if anyone would like to receive an email blast two weeks 
before an event and then again one week before as a reminder of an upcoming event. If 
this sounds like something you would like to receive, just send a request to him 
at Paulrjones@USA.net  and he will add your email address to the e-blast.   
  
Colleen needs to verify what colors of hats everyone would like to have ordered.  Some of 
the colors requested are dark hunter green, blue, and one other color and light blue.  
Colleen is also taking orders for embroidered shirts etc.  Also, an order for silk screen 
items is also being taken. All items must be paid for before orders can be placed. Call 
Colleen with any questions or orders at 734-306-1051. 
  
The Christmas Dinner Meeting will be at the Big Bear Lodge, 25253 Telegraph Road, 
Brownstown, MI at 2 P.M. on Sunday, December 11.  Please RSVP to Colleen by 
December 8 at 734-306-1051 
.   
If anyone would like to donate to Toys for Tots or would like to do hats, gloves, or mittens 
for kids, they can bring their donations to the dinner and we will make sure they get 
delivered.   
  
Nominations of Officers:  
President:  Tim Brandt  
Vice President: None Nominated 
Secretary: Diane Jones  
Treasurer: Diane Brandt  
  

New Business:   

None. 
  

Adjournment 
Paul Jones made a motion to adjourn at 3:40 P.M. and it was seconded by Frankie 
Hayes. The motion passed with a majority show of hands. 

Reminder                                                                                                                                                         

There are still quite a few members who have not paid their dues for 2016.  Please 

make out your checks to Diane Brandt for $10.00 and send to her at the address 

above.  Tim will be sending out a reminder note.  Please do not be offended that he 

is sending a group message, since there are so many who have not paid.  
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Motor City Cushman Club:  2016 - 2017 Schedule of Events 

Listed below is the approved schedule for this year as voted on at the Planning 

Meeting.  Any additions or changes to the schedule can be submitted to the president 

or proposed at a club meeting. If attending an event, please RSVP to the Host as soon 

as possible to make their job easier.   

December 11: Sunday - Motor City Cushman Club - Christmas Dinner  

Hosted by:  Mike & Colleen Niefert 

Place:         Big Bear Lodge 25253 Telegraph Road, Flat Rock  
Notes:          
Time:          2:00 P.M.  

R.S.V.P.     by December 8.  Call Colleen 734-306-1051 or Mike 734-771-0068 
 

January 15, 2017: Sunday - Motor City Cushman Club - Planning Meeting  

Hosted by:  Tim & Diane Brandt 

Place:         2636 Forest Mead Dr., Sterling Heights, MI 48314  
Notes:         Pizza will be provided by the club.  Please bring appetizers, desserts and your      
own beverage.   
Time:          2:00 P.M. 

R.S.V.P.     Home: 586-254-1278  Cell: 586-206-6789 
 

 

Birthdays: 
Barry Brablec – Dec 2 
Bobby Niefert – Dec 13 
Mike Niefert – Dec 14 
Carol DeVito – Dec 16 
Karin Stieber – Dec 16 
Tim Brandt – Dec 17 
Janey Weyeneth – Dec 21 
Ellie Mels – Dec 25 
Bonnie Pilarelli – Dec 26 

Caroline Blowers – Dec 30 
Curtis Blowers – Dec 31 
Frank Meister – Jan 1 
Rita Drugich – Jan 13 
Sandy Philips – Jan 13 
Gary Schoeff – Jan 14 
Daniel Stucky – Jan 24 
Cheryl Miller – Jan 24 
Kelly Hayes – Jan 25 

 

 Paul Jones -  Motor City Cushman Club website:   www.MotorCityCushman.com 
 

Want Ads 
 

For Sale:  1962 Standard Silver Eagle, custom paint with pinstripe, saddle bags, 
windshield, chrome engine and wheels, Makuni carburetor.  All original stock parts 
included $5,500 or best offer.  Contact Roland Covietz at 734-525-9046, 
coveietz2905@wowway.com 
 

Ed’s Cushman Shop carries a full line of Carpenter reproduction parts and we have many 
used parts and truckster parts.  We also have some scooters for sale.  We do repairs on 
scooters; rebuild motors, transmissions, and carburetors.  We have a source to repair 

flywheel keyways, crankshaft, keyways, end’s and turn crank throws.  Hours are Monday 

-Thursday 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. C.S.T. Ph: 217- 874-2771, 430 W. Main St., P.O. Box 
195, Dalton City, IL 61925. We accept Visa & MC.  We ship UPS daily.  Please call before 

coming as we go to different shows and meets.   
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